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September 16, 2020

RE: Letter of Recommendation
Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach Architects, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern:

Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach Architects has provided full architectural
services for Gwinnett County Public Schools for over 25 years. The projects
have included new schools, building additions, and renovations and
modifications to existing facilities. We have continued our partnership with
them through the years because of their responsiveness and their willingness
to take on whatever type of project to help us meet our facility and
maintenance needs.

CGLS has completed prototype designs for new elementary schools and new
middle schools, and has completed numerous building addition/renovation
projects at elementary, middle and high school facilities. Their designs are
very functional as well as very attractive, and they are always willing to work
within our projected budgets. They are also one of our key firms in our
ongoing process of developing and implementing modification/renovation
projects for HVAC retrofits, roofing replacements, and other miscellaneous
building modifications.

Our experience with CGLS has always been very positive, and Gwinnett
County Public Schools intends to continue our relationship with them for any
future building program needs.

Sincerely,

YA

Tim Fisher
Director of Facility Planning
Gwinnett County Public Schools



